
 

 

NOTICE OF COMPLETION OF TENTATIVE ASSESSMENT ROLL; NOTICE OF 
MEETING OF BOARD OF REVIEW; HEARING OF COMPLAINTS 

 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Assessor of the Village of Rockville Centre has 
scheduled completion of the tentative assessment roll of the Village for the 
current year and that a copy thereof will be left with the Village Clerk of Rockville 
Centre, New York, it may be seen and examined by any interested person at 103 
Maple Avenue until February 16, 2021 at 1:30 pm.  
  
Note: due to the COVID 19 Pandemic the release of the tentative assessment 
roll may be delayed. Please check The Village Website prior to visiting the 
temporary Assessor’s Office. 
 
The undersigned Board of Review will be in attendance with the tentative 
assessment roll Via a ZOOM Meeting between the hours of 2 pm and 6 pm on 
February 16, 2021, to hear complaints in relation to assessments. All changes in 
the tentative assessment roll made as a result of said Board of Review hearing of 
such complaints will be entered on such roll on or before the date when the final 
assessment roll is to be completed. 
 
The link to the meeting will be on the Village website. 
  
A publication containing procedures for contesting an assessment is available at 
the temporary Assessor’s Office, 103 Maple Avenue, Rockville Centre, New 
York.  Individual property assessments are also available at 
http://www.rvcny.us/Buildings/lookupsblfinal.html and information regarding the 
grievance process is available at http://www.rvcny.us/taxgrievance.htm  
 
 

Francis X. Murray, Mayor 
     Kathleen Baxley, Deputy Mayor  

    Nancy Howard, Trustee 
Michael Sepe, Trustee 
Emilio Grillo, Trustee 
Thomas Domanico, Assessor 

 
Dated:  January 25, 2021 
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